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Decisions made by people who have proved corrupt should not have any impact on the 

planning of Newcastle. This unique city, second to develop after Sydney should have an 

important place in our history and be preserved by limiting high rise development. I beg you 

to listen to the residents of Newcastle and prevent development that will benefit the rich and 

deprive us of our city's long legacy. Do no remove public lands and place them in the hands 

of developers. Do not remove our rail line-a trip past Newcastle rail station will show how 

many people from the upper Hunter Valley use it, how many youngsters from outer suburbs 

use this station. there is no logic behind its removal other than the logic of corrupt developers 

who wish to use the corridor of land for their own purposes. thanks  

Bhadro McDonald 

 


